
Crews will conduct tree trimming
and removal in the park during the
time a lift is rented for Christmas

decorations. 

Crews have maintained mowing at
City hall, Fire, Police, Animal services,
City Park, and The Park Ballfields 

OTHER NEWS Mowing

Park updates 

Site amenities

 The contract with Cunningham
Recreation has been signed and the
new playground from Gametime is in
production. Expectation for delivery is
the second week of January.  

Park crews have continued installing
new park signage. Lights at basketball
court and baseball fields were
repaired last month. Basketball goals
had to be repaired as well. 

Fall Baseball has ended for
the year. Fields will be under

normal off season
maintenance.

PARKS & REC
MONTHLY REPORT 

Parks Dept welcomes 2 new staff
members. Michael Rickard and

Randy Smith. 


